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Add Rural Health Clinics as Telehealth and
Telemedicine Sites

A notice has been issued to permanently implement related requirements in House Bill 4 (H.B. 4)
and this COVID-19 flexibility will end effective March 31, 2022. For more information, see notice
published on February 28, 2022 Telemedicine and Telehealth Services Provided by Rural Health
Clinics.

Background:

To aid rural health clinics (RHCs) in delivering care to individuals in response to COVID-19,
RHCs may be reimbursed as telemedicine and telehealth distant site providers statewide for
service dates from March 24, 2020 throughMarch 31, 2022.

Action:

When submitting an encounter for an RHC service delivered through telehealth or telemedicine,
the existing RHC procedure codes T1015 or 99381 should be used, with the modifier 95 added
to indicate use of the telehealth or telemedicine modality.

Contact:
For more information, contact Dell Children’s Health Plan Provider Relations at
1-844-781-2343 or shpproviders@seton.org.
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